THE NEW SAT: AT A GLANCE

IN THE SPRING OF 2016 the College Board will launch the redesigned SAT. What will change? The short answer is that the
new SAT will look more like the current ACT—no guessing penalty, less vocabulary, more charts and graphs. The full story
is available on our blog, but here’s a quick breakdown:
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The SAT will be offered in its current format through the fall of 2015, but the October 2015 PSAT will reflect the chang-
es outlined above. Students in the class of 2017 will have the opportunity to choose which version of the SAT they want
to take—the old one in the fall or the new one in the spring. Of course, the ACT isn't changing anytime soon, so students
might want to try it instead. For more information, visit our website or call today!
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